
Poster Presentations – General Guidelines  
 

1. All college posters will be displayed in the center of the main walkway. 

2. Information Literacy posters (GEIL 101) for first semester students will 

displayed in a separate area. 

3. All posters will be on display for the duration of the conference.  

4. Since poster students will have lessons and other commitments on the 

day, there are no set poster sessions but we envisage more traffic during 

the breakfast, coffee and lunch breaks particularly since these occur at 

the end of oral presentation sessions. This would be a good time to have 

representatives available to discuss your poster. 

5. On the conclusion of the conference (15:30), posters can be removed by 

their respective owners. Any posters remaining will be taken to building 

H4-1033 for storage. They can be retrieved by their owners at any time. 

No posters will be destroyed. Any posters not claimed may be used as 

examples in poster workshops and lessons given by the GEIL 101 

Information Literacy instructors. By not collecting the poster, you are 

giving permission to use the poster as described above. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and support in helping us to run the conference in an 

efficient manner. 

If you have any requests before the conference date, please contact the conference email as 

much in advance as possible: usrc.info@uaeu.ac.ae 

For any problems on the day, conference representatives will be available to support you at 

any time. The conference organisers will not be responding to emails on that day so please 

call the following for assistance: 

Paul Morley: 050 1372186     

Hiba Ibrahim: 0566419700                       

Athba Alsabousi: 037134750 
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